
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 28/05/2024 12:05:35 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

28/05/2024

MR Ian Selvage
21 Alleyne AVE
North Narrabeenf NSW 2101

RE: DA2024/0604 - 19 Alleyne Avenue NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I am concerned about impact of this renovation on my privacy, as the residents will be able to
look directly into my lounge room. Also, I am not happy about the shadow the new structure
will cast on my home, particularly during winter where we enjoy the sun in our yard.




